
Public Hearing Notice 

The Star City Council shall hold a public hearing to receive public testimony on 

establishing a new fee of $25.00 per passport photo application for taking and 

printing passport photos and other related services.  The hearing shall be at the 

normally scheduled City Council Meeting on March 21, 2023, at 7pm in the City 

Council Chambers at 10769 West State Street, Star Idaho 83669.  Reasonable 

accommodations for persons with disabilities may be made available by calling the 

City Clerk-Treasurer’s Office at least 3 days prior to the public hearing at 208-286-

7247. 

Jacob M Qualls, City Clerk – Treasurer 

jqualls@staridaho.org 
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